
           March 1, 2010 
  
Hi Folks! 
  
Thanks to all of you who came to the meeting last Tuesday! Your effort was appreciated!  
Please read on for updates, items of interest you need to know, and reminders. 
  
TMEA President Elect: 
Our own Dr. Jamila McWhirter will be on the ballot for President-Elect for the upcoming 
TMEA election. Please make every effort to cast your vote!  
  
Calendar: 
The Board will be meeting on March 19, 2010, to plan the 2010-2011 MTVA Calendar. 
We would love to take your school’s or school system’s calendar into consideration when 
making our plans, so if you haven’t sent information to me yet, please do so before that 
date.  
  
Updates: 

• The motion to amend Standing Rule I, C 1-4 was approved on the second reading 
at the February meeting.  

• The motion to amend the Standing Rules by adding new wording concerning 
student eligibility at auditioned events passed the first reading.  

New on the Website:  
• Student & Director Room Sharing at All-State Request Form

• 

 – If you need to 
share a room or have students you would like to match with room mates, Gerald 
Patton will be coordinating this.  
State Choral Festival Registration Form and Guidelines 

Please remember the following important dates in March, April, and May: 
• March 2- 4 – High School Adjudicated Choral Festival  
• March 2 – Elementary/Middle School Honors Event  
• March 10-13 ACDA Regional Convention  
• March 30 – Solo and Ensemble Festival Deadline  
• April 14-17 - TMEA Convention/All-State/Treble Choir  
• May 1 – Solo and Ensemble Festival 

  
  

Have a great rest of the day! 
Valerie DeHoff 
MTVA President 
 

http://mail.mtcscougars.org/owa/redir.aspx?C=f1e0063a995c40b79cf1ed52c0cab184&URL=http%3a%2f%2fmtva.org%2f2009_2010%2fstate_adjudication%2fStateFestivalRegistrationGuidelines2010.pdf�

